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RETURNING TO
CAMPUS

FLINT HILL LOWER SCHOOL

B GRADES 4 - 6




Dear Lower School Huskies,

We are so excited to welcome you all
back to school whether you will be an
on-campus or virtual learner. To help
answer some of the questions you may
have about what will be different and
what will be the same, we created this
book to help you prepare for your
return.We are counting the days until
we see youl

Mrs. Hall
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When my parents drop me off at school, it's important to
remember everyone will be wearing masks, including me.
This helps keep everyone safe. Fourth grade students will
not be able to help as walkers this year. We all will be able

to show leadership in other ways.



As a fourth, fifth, and
sixth grader, | will be able
to open my car door. After

| get out of the car and
enter the gym, I'll need my
temperature taken every
day before heading to my

classroom.



I'm not able to stop by and
see any other teachers or
classes, | need to go
straight to my class.




Once | get to my
classroom, | will go inside,
greet my teacher, and
wash/sanitize my hands.
This helps everyone stay
healthy. I'll also
wash/sanitize my hands
throughout the day.




After | wash/sanitize my
hands, | will follow the
teacher’s directions to get
my day started.My teachers
will wear masks and will
keep distance from students.




My teachers will wear
masks. The masks cover
their mouths and noses,
but we can still see their

eyes!

All students, including me,
will be wearing masks to
keep everyone at school

healthy and safe.



Instead of traveling to
other classrooms, other
teachers will come to my

classroom to teach my

subjects.




We will get to spend time outside for break and for
recess. Sometimes we might even get to eat lunch
outside! We will still get to visit the playgrounds.
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Recess will be different
this year, but we will still
have fun.



We will stay in our
cohorts (COHORT is the
word we use to describe

the people in our class) all
day.




Socially distant greetings
including waves and air
hugs are allowed when |

see other cohorts and
friends on campus.




When it’'s time to go home, I'll
pack my things and wait with my
cohort in my classroom until |
hear my name called on the
walkie-talkie. This year, we will
do carpool by classroom so that
it's less crowded. It's important
to be patient and to follow the
directions from the adults.
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New ways of doing things
can bring up lots of
different feelings. | can
talk to my family, trusted
adults, and friends about
my feelings, the new

routines, and any
'y
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questions | have!




Once | get used to the changes at
school, I'll be ready for another
year full of learning, fun, and
adventure with my teachers and
friends!




